
 

Registration Deadline Extended until June 27, 2014 
June 19, 2014 

 
To Distinguished Guest from ASEAN Countries: 
 

From the support of Ministry of Science and Technology, we take 
great pleasure in inviting you to attend the Food Safety and Health 
Hazard Recognition Workshop for ASEAN Countries to be held from 
August 10 to August 17, 2014 at Meiho University, Taiwan. 

 
In response to many requests, we are glad to announce that the 

Online Registration deadline has been extended to June 27, 2014. We 
will inform the acceptance for the workshop in July 7, 2014. 

 
We are looking forward to your attendance and participation. For 

the detail of workshop information and registration, please check the 
workshop website at http://203.71.232.66/2014ASEAN/ 

 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Ching-Chuan Chen 
 
 
Workshop Director, 
Meiho University, Taiwan 


